
 

 

August 22, 2016 

Encise Inc. 

 

Notice of Office Relocation 

 

 

Encise Inc. announced today that our headquarter moved to a new address as indicated 

below. 

We would like to take this opportunity to reaffirm our entire company’s commitment to our 

corporate mission of “contributing to a sustainable health care society through 

information.” 

 

1. New Location  

MFPR Shibuya bldg., 2-5, Shibuya 1-chome, 

Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0002, Japan 

 

2. Access 

JR Shibuya Station (9-min. walk from the Miyamasuzaka exit)  

Tokyo Metro Omote-sando Station (10-min. walk from exit B2) 

 

3. New Telephone Number 

+81-3-6712-6339 (Main line)  

 

4. Operation Starting Date : 

Monday, August 22, 2016 

 

 

 

Contact: 

Takashi Tsuchiya 

Board Director & Chief Administrative Officer 

+81-3-6712-6339 


